
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
January 3, 1973 Chicago, Illinois

Mr. Lawton and Mr. Dumelle were present.

Mr. Lawton noted that due to the lack of a quorum the Board would
be unable to issue orders on cases.

In new cases, enforcement cases were ordered set for hearing. The
E.P.A. was asked to file recommendations in new variance cases and ten
tative hearings were ordered set.

Mr. Lawton then briefly reviewed pending matters.

The meeting was adjourned

I. Christan L. Moffett, Clerk of the Pollution Control Board, certify

that the Board approved the above minutes this 16th day of Jan. , 1973.
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